
Truckee’s Coldstream area to
be subject of meeting
There will be a meeting Oct. 30 at 6pm about the Coldstream
Specific Plan in Truckee.

The meeting will be at the council chambers, 10283 Truckee
Airport Road, Truckee.

The purpose is to discuss the plan and environmental impact
report, which have been scaled down from the original plan.

For more information, call (530) 582.2922.
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